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Welcome Function

e Welcome & Introduction : Dr. P. A. Patil
e Chief Guest : Prin. Dr. S. Y. Hongekar
e (Chairperson : Mr. S. M. Ruikar

Vote of Thanks : Dr. S. M. Joshi
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“Education for Knowledge, Science and Culture.”
— Shikshanmaharshi Dr. Bapuji Salunkhe

Shri Swami Vivekanand Shikshan Sanstha’s

VIVEKANAND COLLEGE, KOLHAPUR
Department of English

NOTICE
Date: 10" July, 2018

All the students of B.A.Il (Optional English) and B.A.III (Special English)
are informed that the WELCOME FUNCTION for students of B. A. Part-I
(Optional English) will be organized on 28th July, 2018 at 10 a.m. in Lecture Hall
No. 25 on behalf of the students of B. A. Part-1I and III. All the students are
requested to participate in the function in time.
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(D PcA Patil . ) Dr. S. Y. Hongekar

Head, Department of English




A Report

On
Welcome Function for B.A.I (Opt. Eng.) Students (2018-19)
28" July 2018, 10.00 A.M to 12.30 P.M

Objectives:
e To Introduce the Dept. of English to all the students.

e To welcome the freshers of B.A.I Optional English students.
o To give opportunity and platform to the students.

It is a tradition of English Dept. of Vivekanand College,Kolhapur to
welcome the new B.A.I students who have taken Optional English as their subject.
We feel that it is important to introduce the Eng. dept. to the students and make
them aware of the importance of English Language and Literature. With this
intention every year the welcome function is organised.

The chief guest of the programme was Prin. Dr. S. Y. Hongekar. The entire
function was conducted by the students of B.A.Il (Opt. Eng.) and B.A.III (Spl.
Eng.) students under the guidance of Head of the Department Dr.Mrs.P.A.Patil.
More than 63 students participated in the function.

The programme started with the welcoming of the freshers by offering each
of them a pen and rose flower as a small token of love.The anchoring of the
programme was done by the students. Head of the Department Dr.Mrs.P.A.Patil
introduced the programme and gave information about the department of
English.Prin.Dr.S.Y.Hongekar gave his speech and welcomed and guided the
fresher students.

The B.A.Il (Opt. Eng.) and B.A.III (Spl. Eng.) students expressed their views on
this occasion.Even the Freshers for whom the programme was organized were
called upon to express themselves.The faculty members also gave their guidance
and addressed the students.After serving refreshments to all the students the
programme was concluded with a vote of thanks. Thanks to Prin. Dr. S. Y.
Hongekar for the constant motivation to all. Thanks to him for giving such a
wonderful platform where the fresher students can feel at home and for providing

the students with a platform to enhance their abilities.
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Dr. P. A. Patil

Head, Dept. of English.
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